WINTER SPORTS MEETING 

(STUDENT AND PARENT/GUARDIAN)

& 

 CONCUSSION TRAINING
TUESDAY, OCTOBER 1, 2013

WMS CAFETERIA @ 6:00PM

EVERY ATHLETE AND AT LEAST ONE PARENT/GUARDIAN MUST COMPLETE THE CONCUSSION TRAINNG EACH SCHOOL YEAR BEFORE THAT STUDENT IS ALLOWED TO TRY OUT FOR A SPORT.

COACHES WILL BE PRESENT TO GIVE OUT INFORMATION INCLUDING TRY OUT SCHEUDLES.

IF YOUR CHILD PLAYS A WINTER SPORT, THEY MUST PAY THE $13.00 ATHLETIC FEE PRIOR TO THE FIRST GAME/SCRIMMAGE. (THIS FEE IS ONLY CHARGED ONCE PER SCHOOL YEAR, THEREFORE IF YOUR CHILD PLAYED A FALL SPORT THEY WILL NOT HAVE TO PAY THE ATHLETIC FEE FOR THE WINTER SPORT)

